
 

COLUMBUS COUNTY 

Comprehensive Transportation Plan 
 

 
 

The Transportation Planning Division of the North Carolina Department 

of Transportation, in cooperation with Columbus County,  

and the Cape Fear Rural Transportation Planning Organization, is 

developing a Comprehensive Transportation Plan (CTP) that identifies 

the long-range transportation needs for Columbus County over the next 

thirty years. The CTP is a plan that includes roadways, 

rail, public transportation, bicycle, and pedestrian improvements, and 

the public’s input is vital in developing a plan that meets the future 

needs of the citizens of Columbus County. 

 
The public is invited to the following drop-in workshops where there will be an 

opportunity to view and comment on maps of recommended future 

transportation improvements and ask questions about the CTP. All workshops 

will present the same maps and information. 
 

 Maps of recommended future transportation improvements 

and comment forms are available at the workshop locations 

and at https://bit.ly/CoCoCTP. Please return comment forms by 

August 26, 2022. Comment forms may be emailed to 

pageary@ncdot.gov OR dropped off at the county office. 

 

 

 

August 2, 4 - 7pm 

West Columbus High 

7294 Andrew Jackson 

Hwy SW 

Cerro Gordo, NC 28430 

August 3, 4 – 7pm 

South Columbus High 

40 Stallion Drive 

Tabor City, NC 28463 

August 4, 4 – 7pm 

East Columbus Jr/Sr High 

32 Gator Lane 

Lake Waccamaw, NC 

28450 

August 9, 4 – 7 pm 

The LAB 

(Former BB&T main branch building) 

306 S Madison Street 

Whiteville, NC 28472 

https://bit.ly/CoCoCTP
mailto:pageary@ncdot.gov

